
Russian Revolution Chapter Book Rubric 

Names: 
 

GRADING Excellent Good Needs 
Improvement 

Not Included 

Chapter 1 Content 
Includes historically 
accurate, thorough, and 
relevant information about 
the causes of the Russian 
Revolution in a way a child 
can understand. Key 
vocabulary and characters 
are included. 

 
 
 

5 

 
 
 

4 - 3 

 
 
 

2 - 1 

 
 
 

0 

Chapter 2 Content 
Includes historically 
accurate, thorough, and 
relevant information about 
the March Revolution in a 
way a child can understand. 
Key vocabulary and 
characters are included. 

 
 
 

5 

 
 
 

4 - 3 

 
 
 

2 - 1 

 
 
 

0 

Chapter 3 Content 
Includes historically 
accurate, thorough, and 
relevant information about 
the Bolshevik Revolution in a 
way a child can understand. 

 
 
 

5 

 
 
 

4 - 3 

 
 
 

2 - 1 

 
 
 

0 

Chapter 4 Content 
Includes historically 
accurate, thorough, and 
relevant information about 
the Russian Civil War in a 
way a child can understand. 
Key vocabulary and 
characters are included. 

 
 
 

5 

 
 
 

4 - 3 

 
 
 

2 - 1 

 
 
 

0 

Visual Appeal 
The book is neat with a 
visually appealing outside 
cover and student-generated 
illustrations throughout the 
book. 

 
 
 

5 

 
 
 

4 - 3 

 
 
 

2 - 1 

 
 
 

0 

 
TOTAL: _____ /25 Points 

Comments: 
 
 
 

 


